
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Friday, December 18th  will be an “early release day”  at  2:30 p.m. 

for all students.  The buses will run their regular schedule starting at 

2:30 p.m.  School will resume on Monday, January 4th, 2016.   
 

Hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a safe New Year! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Friday, December 18th  will be an “early release day”  at  2:30 p.m. 

for all students.  The buses will run their regular schedule starting at 

2:30 p.m.  School will resume on Monday, January 4th, 2016.   
 

Hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a safe New Year! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


